



Dear Families,

Science is such an exciting area of our curriculum that all children and staff alike are incredibly enthusiastic about it. Therefore, we have decided to hold a Science Day during the week commencing 13th March and join the rest of the nation in celebrating British Science Week. We want all children to be able to see themselves as scientists as they complete investigations throughout their year groups' chosen day. Each year group will chose a day to complete their investigations and this will be communicated to you via Dojo. On this day, we are asking children to dress up as scientists to add to the WOW factor of the day. They can either dress up as a famous scientist, a 'mad' scientist, or even a research scientist. There is no expectation to buy anything – you can be as creative as you like!

This is a brilliant opportunity for children to get creative and passionate about their love of Science. Children will be working scientifically throughout the day on a number of experiments and investigations focussed around their current topic.

We are looking forward to seeing all of their wonderful costumes and submerging ourselves in the world of science!

Yours sincerely Mrs B. Letts Science Lead